
Week Commencing: 19.4.22 

None of us can believe that we have reached the end of the Spring Term! 

The classes have worked incredibly hard over the past term, engaging in a wide variety of exciting learning opportunities. 

It was such pleasure to watch the hard work of the staff and pupils in two end of term events this week. Please take a look 

at our Facebook page at the wonderful images of the Middle School Fashion Show and the Lower School Easter parade. 

I wish all my staff, our pupils and their families a wonderful Easter break. Fingers crossed we seem some spring sunshine 

and not the snow of this morning!! 

 - Tina Kearney, Head Teacher 

      

Birthdays that have just been and are coming up:  Keanu (Gold), Kyler (Purple), Oscar 

(Beech), Oscar (Purple), Alfie (Cherry), Nicholas (Orange), Noah (Oak), Steven (Red), James 

(Blue), Harry (Blue).       Enjoy your days! 

Upcoming dates; 

19.4.22 Inset Day. No pupils. 

20.4.22 Pupils return to school. 

22.4.22 Earth Day. The pupils will 

take part in lots of activites to do 

with looking after our planet. 

3.5.22 World Laughter Day. 

5.5.22 Screen Free Day.  

12.5.22 International Nurses Day. 

When we say a big thank you to our 

nurse Maria!!! Respect Day Pupils 

are encouraged to think about this 

important school value. 

25.5.22 Oak View Has Talent.  

Details to follow but parents will be 

welcome to attend the show! 

27.5.22 Jubilee Party Day and Last 

Day of term 

 Immunisations: Monday April 25th 

Consent forms have gone home today for: 

Year 9 DTP/ACWY vaccinations 

And Covid Vaccinations for 5-11 Year olds. 

Please send them back after Easter. 

If you have any queries about the vaccinations, please direct 

them to the immunisation team. Thank you. 

“Spring adds new life and new joy to all that is.”-. Jessica Harrelson.   

Coffee Morning! 

27th April. 

10.30am—11.30 am.  

Come a long for a natter with other parents at the school and a 

cuppa! The guest speaker will be a NHS Paediatric Continence 

Nurse. 

Please let the office know if you would like to attend so we can 

get the right number of biscuits!! 


